
Movie Night at the Hill! 
 

 What: The Mighty Ducks 

Date: Friday, June 3rd 

Time: 7:30PM-9:30PM  

(movie will start promptly at 7:40) 

Place: BHMS 

(get dropped off & picked up in the back of the 
building) 

Bring a beach chair or towel to sit on  

Snacks and refreshments will be sold at the event! 

 

Entry Fee: 

We are happily accepting canned goods or 
nonperishable food items to stock our school pantry! 

 

Please cut this bottom portion and return to Mrs. Finn in room A-8 if you plan on attending 
Movie Night at the Hill! 

I give my student, ____________________________________________________,  

                                                  (student’s name and grade) 

permission to attend movie night at the hill on Friday, June 3rd, 2022 at 7:30 PM in the back of 
the building.  I am aware that the movie will start promptly at 7:40 PM and I will return 
back to the school to pick up at 9:30 PM.   

   ________________________________________________________________ 

                      (parent/guardian signature, email, and phone number) 

        I am also available and willing to help monitor the bathrooms on the evening of 6/3 from 7:30-9:30. 

*If you already submitted a permission slip for the previous date and can still attend, you do not need to 
submit a new slip!* 


